
 

 
  

News Release – Armed Robbery 07/16/25  
  

  

Summary:  

A bank robbery at the American Eagle Financial Credit Union located at 1245 New Britain Avenue was 

reported to the West Hartford Police Department at 11:31 AM. No injuries were reported and no arrests 

have been made.  

  

Details:  

 

Today, (07/16/25) at 11:31 AM, West Hartford Police Officers responded to a report of an armed robbery 

at the American Eagle Financial Credit Union located at 1245 New Britain Avenue. There are no reported 

injuries and no threat to the public.  This case is in the early stages of the investigation and remains active 

at this time.  

 

West Hartford Patrol Division and Detective Division personnel are on scene and the bank will remain 

closed for the remainder of today. Customers are urged to check the American Eagle Bank Financial 

Credit Union website for other locations available to conduct their banking. 

 

Nothing further to report at this time.   

 

Anyone with information related to this investigation is asked to please contact the West Hartford Police 

Department at (860) 523-5203, or use the anonymous WHPD Tip Line/email at (860) 570-8969 / 

whpdtips@westhartfordct.gov.  
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